
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 16, 2020 
 
Harmony Hill Family, 
 
As we enter another week of preparing to hold Sunday services in the Worship Center 
here at Harmony Hill, we are very thankful that there have been no new cases of 
COVID-19 reported at Harmony Hill in two weeks! Thank you to everyone who 
continues to observe the guidelines in place regarding cleaning, masking and social 
distancing. 
 
We will continue to wear masks in the service during the worship through song, and 
Pastor John will instruct the congregation as to when they are allowed to remove their 
mask for the worship through the Word and then when to put it back on again as we 
dismiss. The only exception is for children 10 years of age and younger. Again, if you are 
unable or unwilling to wear a mask, we ask that you please join one of our online worship 
services.  
 
We are also asking that on-campus worshippers continue to observe social distancing 
guidelines and keep their hands clean by regular washing and sanitizing. If you or anyone 
in your household is sick or experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, please stay at home 
and join us online. If you or anyone in your household has tested positive for COVID-19 
in the past we welcome you back to worship once you have fulfilled the CDC’s checklist 
for breaking quarantine. Here are the CDC requirements: 
 

Persons with COVID-19 who either tested positive or have symptoms and were 
directed to care for themselves at home may discontinue isolation under the following 
conditions: 
§ At least three days (72 hours) have passed since recovery, defined as resolution of 

fever without the use of fever-reducing medications;  
§ AND improvement in respiratory symptoms (e.g. cough, shortness of breath);  
§ AND at least ten days have passed since symptoms first appeared. 

 
We are looking forward to being with each other this Sunday as Stacy and Joel lead in 
music and Pastor John returns to the pulpit. Whether you are attending worship on 
campus or online know that God has called each of us to this place, at this time, to share 
His good news of hope and salvation in Jesus. 
 
Blessings, 
The Elder Team 


